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From the Director of Benefits and Human Resource Metrics, Department of Human Resources,
requesting authorization to execute contract extensions with United Healthcare and Optum Rx for
third-party administrative services relative to Milwaukee County’s medical and pharmacy plans, for
the period effective January 1, 2017, through December 31, 2019. (Referred to the Committee on
Personnel for INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY per section 59.52(31)(d), Wisconsin
Statutes; Referred to the Committee on Finance and Audit)
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